
THE COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MICHAELS 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

The Commissioners of St. Michaels will hold a Special working session with Delegate 

Christopher Adams to discuss the progress from the Town letter that was sent to 

Maryland Department of Transportation Secretary Peter Rahn, regarding Talbot Street.  

Meeting will be held on Monday, January 16, 2017 at 3:00 pm in the meeting room 

located in the Town Office at 300 Mill Street, St. Michaels, Maryland.  The public is 

invited to attend. 

 

By Authority Of: 

Jean R. Weisman, Town Clerk / Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


